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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

I sent a letter to the CPS asking if they could tell me what the pay for enhanced

and standard prisoners is on both the mains and the vulnerable wings at Bullingdon prison.  They have told me they hold no information on this and advised me to write to your department.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and passed to be because I have responsibility for answering requests relating to prison establishments in England and Wales.
I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for. I am pleased to provide you with the enclosed document which sets out the rates of pay for each job available at Bullingdon prison by session and weekly total. As you will see, the rate of pay for all prisoners at HMP Bullingdon is the same, regardless of what level they have reached on the Incentives and Earned Privileges scheme.  
The national policy guidance on prisoner pay is contained within Prison Service Order (PSO) 4460 – Prisoners’ Pay – a copy of which should be available in the prison library.
